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2013 DUES NOTICE
90th Anniversary Notice
January 2013

Dear Friends,

Greetings to one and all.  We hope everyone had a very happy Chanukah and New Year.  As you may know, Rabbi Ellie Shemtov served as our first female rabbi this past summer.   Her beautiful voice and thoughtful sermons were a real treat.  We held our second annual Shabbat dinner, complete with delicious food and flowers on the tables.  For the second time, Rabbi Kasman and Cantor Zimmerman conducted our High Holiday services.  The synagogue was overflowing. Some families had four generations represented.  Everyone thoroughly enjoyed the services.
This year our synagogue will be celebrating its 90th anniversary.  In the Jewish tradition, we will have lots of food to commemorate the occasion.  Everyone is cordially invited.  Tell your friends, families and neighbors to join us.  Details are enclosed.  Check our web site for updates.
Once again we ask for your membership.  It is your dues and donations which sustain our historic synagogue. DUES REMAIN AT A VERY REASONABLE 125.00/ FAMILY.
Call Mary-Ellen,  518-371-1104 or e-mail  meseitel@aol.com with any questions.
Very sincerely,

The Officers and Board of Directors
Marc Lerner, President
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Please return this form with your check to:                    Congregation Temple Beth-El 


          




            c/o Mary-Ellen Seitelman









10 Sandalwood Drive









Clifton Park, NY 12065

Name________________________________  E-mail________________________________

Phone #  Winter____________________Summer__________________Cell________________

